59-275,333 o0&

Federal Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1390 North California 3lvd., Suite 202
walnut Creek, CA 94596

February 23, 1979

Dear Sirs,

Based on the seismic evidence revealed at the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission, Diablo Canyon hearings, and the fact
that the Rasmussen report has been severely critisized

L

recently, we urge you not to open the Diablo Zanyon nuclear
power plant.

Peace,
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